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Kirkland, April

From: Churchill, Julie M
Sent: Friday, April 12, 2019 8:44 AM
To: Beyer, Jim R
Subject: FW: Info DEP question/comment

 

-----Original Message----- 

From: chamberlinart@gmail.com [mailto:chamberlinart@gmail.com]  

Sent: Thursday, April 11, 2019 8:58 PM 

To: Web DEP Info <infodep@maine.gov> 

Subject: Info DEP question/comment 

 

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open attachments unless 

you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

To: infodep 

From: Arthur Chamberlin 

Email: chamberlinart@gmail.com 

Phone: chamberlinart@gmail.com 

Other contact info: 2073571057 

Reply requested by: 

 

Question or Comment 

 

I understand appreciate that your agency enforces rules that protect the environment.  Please use the rules on the books and 

common sense to block the CMP project that would destroy so much of our wilderness.  Please don't be bought by the greed 

that the Public Utilities Commission  has. The people of the Sate of Maine deserve better from their government. Hopefully your 

agency shows that it has the conviction to stand up for the ground that we stand on. 


